
 
 

Due to the global COVID-19 pandemic, the IAASB moved their meeting from an “in-person” 
meeting to a series of virtual meeting sessions. These sessions took place during the week of 
March 16 – 20 and April 1,8 and 14, 2020.  

Agenda materials for April 14’s discussion on audits of Less Complex Entities (LCEs) can be 
found HERE under Agenda Item 9.  

Because all these virtual sessions formed part of the IAASB March 2020 agenda, all sessions 
above have been captured in the minutes of the IAASB’s March meeting and can be accessed 
by clicking HERE. The Meeting highlights for the April sessions can also be found by clicking 
HERE. 

 

   

https://www.iaasb.org/meetings/iaasb-board-meeting-virtual-videoconferencing-0
https://www.ifac.org/system/files/meetings/files/Approved_Public-Minutes-of-the-Virtual-Meeting-for-March-and-April-2020.pdf
https://www.ifac.org/system/files/meetings/files/IAASB-April-2020-Meeting-Highlights-Final.pdf

